
Meeting Minutes 
 

Date: June 21, 2009 
Location: County Extension Office 
 
President Vic Barlow called the June 21st meeting to order. All officers were present. 
Membership roll was also called. Timothee Pouroint was the only member present. 
 
No bills were presented and our new balance is $482.00 
 
The minutes were read and approved.  
 
Under old business: 
 
Membership cards were finished and handed out and the rest mailed. 
 
Randy’s Launch ad is done and anyone needing copies should see him. 
 
We are a new NAR section and now have all our paper work and section number. 
 
No new information on a club trailer, everyone should still keep looking. 
 
Discussion about launch pads took place and it was decided to go to Doug’s house to re-
look at his pad. It was decided we should have 4 pads at the middle station to lunch H 
through K motors. All L and bigger motors should go to the away pad. 
 
It was decided to build a launch pad like Doug’s but just a little bigger and beefier with 
out adding a lot of weight. A parts list was compiled and members will get prices of 
metal to see how much it will cost. 
 
Under new business: 
 
Brian gave a launch report, a 2-day launch deemed successful but it failed to clarify if 
one day would be better than the other. 
 
A discussion about yearly membership fees clarified that if anyone wanted to join before 
October 1, they would pay full launch fees, after October 1 they would be charged $5 
extra on to the $20 and that would carry them through the next rolling calendar year, or 
they could simply wait until January and pay full launch fees when we hold launches. 
 
Next launch will be July 12 at the Purdy Sod Farm, Monthly meeting held 30 minutes 
prior to launch. 
 


